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Understanding the Adverse Effect Wage Rate (AEWR) and  

How the AEWR is Calculated 

Registration is required in order to receive  
the webinar link 

 
RSVP to Amy Rochkes, (865) 622-4606, extension 107 or  

https://shop.gapconnections.com/training 

GAP Connections (GAPC) will be hosting a Labor Management Webinar  

on Wednesday, August 28, 2024, 11 a.m.—12:30 p.m. (EST)/ 10 —11:30 a.m. 

(CST). 

 

The Labor Management Webinar will focus on the USDA-NASS Farm Labor 

Program, which is the survey and estimation program currently used by 

DOL-ETA to set the AEWR (Adverse Effect Wage Rate). The webinar will 

include a discussion of the background behind the AEWR, the purpose and 

importance of completing the USDA-NASS Agricultural (Farm) Labor Survey, 

and the calculation of the specific USDA-NASS Farm Labor statistic currently 

used for the AEWR. 

 

This webinar is open to all employers who are interested in learning more 

about the Agricultural (Farm) Labor Survey and its use in calculating the 

AEWR.  

 

Farm Labor specialists from the USDA-NASS Statistics Division, Environmental 

and Demographics Branch will speak during the webinar. 

 
GAPC Grower Members will earn 1 hour of Additional Labor Management Training for participating 


